
MARIST CATHOLIC SCHOOL

PROCEDURE: Concerns & Complaints
At Marist Catholic School we have an ‘open door’ policy which means we invite you to come
to us at any time to talk about anything to do with school. If you have a concern, the school
encourages open communication and would like you to talk to us as soon as possible. It is

our role to be fair and to listen to the concerns you bring to our attention.

If you are worried by anything to do with your child’s learning or well-being here is what to do:
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